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The year 1 children had a wonderful time playing tennis, parachute games 
and working together as a team in this multi-skills festival on Tuesday. 

#getactive  

In Our attendance starts this week are : 

Blue class in reception, with a fantastic 99.4% and in KS2 All three of 

our year 6  classes each with  a fabulous 100%  

Reporting of a Child's Absence 

To report a child's absence, please call the Absence Line on 01268 743 445 and choose option 1 to advise us by 9am of any sickness or 

absences on the first day your child is not in school. We ask that if your child is still not back by the third day, that you advise us again 

via the Absence Line. Once back in School, we do require a note detailing the absence sent in to the Class  

Teacher.  Please note that we can not receive notification via email. 

Stars of the Week!                          

1JM –George Young 

1CA –Amber White 

1JF –Freya Morgan 

2JC –Kayden Green 

2CA –Callum Bysouth 

2El –Ily Campbell Cowan 

3St—Alex Rodulfo 

3 KO—Kyle Chapman  

3CS—Andy Pau 

4CS— India Robson  

4LW—Ethan Welton 

4HT—Ruby Copeland 

5CS—Alex Thrussell  

5FA— Frankie Crowder 

5JB—Alanna Norris 

6HR—Bethany Dennis 

6DP—Bethan Alloway 

6MB—Olivia Morgan 

 

Rainbow Room star of the week:  

Brayden Bailey 

Librarian of the week: Bethany   

Dennis 

Play Leader of the week: 

Zac Whitlock 

 

Wednesday was National Fitness day and our 25 boys football team      
trialists from year 6 were rewarded with an immediate opportunity to rep-
resent Grove Wood and ‘get fit’..  All the children that took part in the two 

friendly matches performed with positivity, achievement and respect. 
Great goals from Ben , Aysa  and Ronnie saw the matches end 1-0 (win) 

and 3-2 (loss). 

Dates for the  diary this week 

1/10—Selected year 6 choir singing at  Rosedale Court 

3/10—Individual School photos 

4/10—Harvest at Holy Trinity—Year 5—9.30am 

4/10—Harvest at Holy Trinity—Year  1  - 2pm 

4/10—Themed School Dinner Day 



     **Nuts in School** 

Please be aware that we have children and adults in school who have severe nut allergies.  Therefore, we must 

insist that  no nut products, eg peanut butter, Nutella or any hazelnut products are brought into school.  Many 

Thanks 

Volunteering within School 

Would you like to help out in school?  We are always grateful if anyone can spare a 
couple of hours a week to help in the classrooms, listening to children read, or to assist 

children in their work. 

We are also looking for volunteers to assist with sporting events out of school.  This 
would involve supervising the children, to ensure they are following school rules and 
values and keeping safe.  There are various dates throughout the year, falling mostly 

on a Tuesday.     

If you would like more information or would like to volunteer in school, please email 
Sarah Mark, HR Officer at sarahmark@grovewood.essex.sch.uk or call into the school 

office and ask to speak to Sarah Mark. 

Grove Wood Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

our children and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Regular 

volunteers will be subject to an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check, along 

with all relevant safeguarding checks. 

 

PAGWPS NEWS 

Tickets are Now on  sale for our Halloween Disco which is being held on 

29th December.  Full details can be found on our Facebook page.    

Letters have been emailed out, and spares are kept in the  office.  

Tickets are sold on a first come first served basis, and no tickets will be 

sold on the door. 

On the 14th October Ron will be       

celebrating his 85th Birthday.   To    

celebrate the occasion we are having a 

special assembly in the school and hope 

to present Ron with a gift.  If you would 

like to make a donation towards Ron’s 

gift, please send money into school in 

an envelope marked ‘Ron’.  Many 

Thanks 

 

We would like to offer 

congratulations to Mrs 

Condren on the birth of 

her beautiful daughter, 

Ava.  Grove Wood send 

them lots of love and 

good wishes 

I am very pleased to confirm that Grove Wood Primary has 

been selected as 1 of only 45 national organisations to be-

come a Get Set Beacon. As a Get Set Beacon we will be 

working to get our local community active across the 

2018/2019 school year. More exciting physical activity oppor-

tunities coming soon… #GetActive 

More information to follow on this in due course! Mr Seaman 

This week our year 4 children spent a night in 

Kent.  Each class visited Chatham Historic  

Dockyard  and Chatham Ski Slope.  The children 

enjoyed a stay in the YHA Medway and spent 

their last day at Leeds Castle.  The sun shone 

and the children thoroughly enjoyed their trip .  

More photos will be shared on the school   

website. 
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